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Back to Campus for Fall 2022

August 31, 2022 

To all FNUniv students, 

We extend a warm welcome to our new and returning students to the First Nations University 
of Canada for the Fall 2022 term. 

Last week, we provided an update on the campus safety measures. At FNUniv and our affiliated 
university & colleges, we continue to encourage and welcome masking on any of the three 
campus locations. Masks and hand sanitizer will be made available upon entering campus, in 
addition to every classroom, lab and library.  

Student Success Services offers many services. Check out the website for further 
details https://www.fnuniv.ca/academic/student-information-for-fall-2022/. Should you wish 
to connect via email, please include your name, student number and whether you’re a new or 
returning student. 

• Academic Advisors will be available for scheduled in-person or virtual appointments 
until the end of the term. Contact an Admin Assistant to book an appointment, or 
email your request to: advising@firstnationsuniversity.ca

• For Tutoring support, email your request to: tutors@firstnationsuniversity.ca

• For assistance with Writing Support, email your request
to: writingclinic@firstnationsuniversity.ca

• For information on Recruiting events and program inquiries,
email: recruiting@firstnationsuniversity.ca

Unfortunately, we are still in a pandemic environment. Our priority is the health and safety of 
our students, Elders, faculty, and staff. If you are feeling unwell or have symptoms related to 
COVID-19, please stay home, self manage and advise the FNUniv Crisis Response 
Team immediately. If you require a COVID-19 test kit, please inquire at the Information Desk 
at your respective campus. 

The University of Regina distributed an update to all UofR students on August 30th. If at any 
point throughout the Fall term, you may need an accommodation due to illness; please visit the 
UofR’s Registrar’s Office website under “Academic Regulations” and the Application for Deferral 
of Term Work and/or Final Exam and Self Declaration of Illness forms on the UofR’s Registrar’s 
Office website. FNUniv students must contact the FNUniv Registrar at 
registrar@firstnationsuniversity.ca  
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The University will continue to monitor the situation and re-evaluate our safety measures as 
needed.  

We hope that you have a wonderful first-year or returning campus experience at the First 
Nations University of Canada. We are always here to help and support in any way possible. 

Sincerely, 

  

FNUniv Senior Management Team 
 


